NOTICE OF COUNCIL VACANCY
WARD 4

DEER LODGE CITY COUNCIL

Please take notice that the City Council of Deer Lodge is accepting candidates to fill the vacancy
for Ward Four as the result of the resignation of John Skibsrud on July 7. The appointment will
be to fill the unexpired term of the vacated office until the next general election on November 8,
2023. Any individual seeking consideration for the appointment must be a registered voter in the
City of Deer Lodge and reside and must maintain residency in Ward Four during the term of
office. Those interested need to submit a letter of interest explaining their interest to serve on the
City Council as well as professional experiences and educational background. Those interested
are required to submit their letter to Jordan Green, City Administrator, by mail to the Deer Lodge
City Hall, or by email at jgreen@cityofdeerlodgemt.gov, no later than Friday July 29, 2022 by 4
PM.



